
I would not be in favor of either SB 797 or 868. 

  

797:  Expands definition of relationship status, but that definition remains subjective and 

vague.  If State Police cannot determine eligibility they must report to "US Attorney", "State and 

local law enforcement", "Probation officer", if applicable.  I find this reporting to be particularly 

offensive, when Sanctuary municipalities refuse to comply with Federal law to report status of 

illegal immigrants, sometimes multiple times.  I don't think the issue with background checks is 

nearly as prominent.   

  

 


